
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
A public hearing will be held Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 7:00 PM in the Farmer’s 
Room of the Pembina County Courthouse, to hear suggestions and comments for and 
against the proposal to change the Auditor/Treasurer and Clerk/Recorder offices from 
elected positions to appointed positions. 
 
The full text of the proposed plan is available in the November16, 2017 and November 
23, 2017 edition of the Official County Newspaper, “The Cavalier Chronicle”. 
 
 


